
“Therefore pray the Lord of the harvest to send out laborers into his harvest.”            Matthew 9:38 

 

 
Here we are starting the second month of the year 2017 with a new President and new vision for the United States of America.  
However, regardless of who is in the White House our commission remains the same, taking the Gospel to the ends of the earth.  As I 
reviewed the last quarter reports from many of our directors overseas, I could not help but rejoice as I saw the extent of the ministry 
and how many thousands of lives have been touched by the efforts of the TTWM partners around the world.  You do know that none 
of this work could have been done without your partnership with us financially and more importantly, prayerfully.  You are a part of 
everything that has been accomplished.  Can I just say thank you?  Orphans have been fed, clothed, educated, loved and taught about 
Jesus.  Pastors have been educated and prepared to preach the Gospel more effectively.  Churches have been planted.  Hurting people 
have been counseled.  Many sick people have been given medical care while they also heard about the Gospel.  Trades and skills have 
been taught to many.  Lepers have been ministered to and loved-something they need desperately because of the isolation that goes 
along with the disease.  AIDS and HIV education and prevention have been given to thousands of people in underdeveloped 
countries.  And the list goes on and on.  Again, THANK YOU.  As we move into this year, only The Good Lord knows what He has in 
store for TTWM.  As a member of the team at TTWM I ask you to pray for us daily.  That is the greatest thing you can do.   
 
I ask especially that you help me pray for a few very special needs that are on my heart.  
1. We have two homes in India that have recently been built and we desperately need at least $1,800.00 per month, per home to take 
care of the needs of the children there.  There are 200 children in each home.   
2. We have acquired property in a very poor part of India to build a school to educate (in a Christian environment) 2000 children per 
year.  We have the funding for the teachers, books, food, and supplies.  We need $165,000.00 to build the building.  A comparable 
building in the US would cost several million dollars. 
 3. We have the property, staff, and organization to build and run a school in Kenya.  We need $85,000.00 to put up a school building 
for the children in this village. 
For item 1. You may not be able to fully fund all the $1800.00 for one of the homes, but maybe you can support one child for $25.00 
per month. 
Item 2. While few, if any of us,  could pay for the entire school building, you could buy a brick for $.50, a hundred for $50.00,  drill the 
well for $3,500.00, a piece of tin for $10.00, a native worker's wages for a week for $45.00.  You see how this can be done. 
Item 3. This can be broken down just as item 2 was. 

 
Thank you for your support.  We will continue to serve 
until He returns.  Remember, you are the ones that God is 
using to make this all happen. 
 
God bless you,  

Homer 

 

 

This is one of the Children’s Homes in India 

that is in desperate need of Sponsorship.  For 

$1800 a month you can take care of the needs 

of 200 children or you can sponsor one child 

$25 per month.  
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